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Open Rehearsals, Fall Festival, Moonglow Musicale, Tour 2024



Sing with us in September or October!

Our 2023-24 season is underway! We invite those who might be interested in
joining the Chorus to attend an Open Rehearsal any Wednesday or Thursday
in September or October at 4:15 p.m. During your visit you will be able to see
the music and fancy trick rodeo roping instruction that takes place weekly.
Please tell those you know about this exciting opportunity to learn about the
Chorus. We hope to see many new faces this Fall!

For more information call 520-296-6277 or email tabc@boychorus.org.



FALL FESTIVAL

After a sizzling summer of activities, we are now preparing for our first
performance of the season at the Fall Festival on Wednesday, October 25
at 5:30 p.m. This concert will feature our Cadet Choir, Northwest Voices,
TowneSingers, and Touring Chorus. All are welcome to attend this free
event at the Chorus Hall at 5770 E. Pima. We hope to see you there!



Star Gazing Activities
Full Moon Signature Beverage

Live and Silent Auction
Raffles

Dinner by Bashful Bandit Barbecue

A moonlight performance by the Touring Chorus

Tickets can be purchased HERE for the Moonglow Musicale

ANNOUNCING TOUR 2024

Tour 2024 will include concerts at extraordinary locations including our first
ever performance at the Grand Ole Opry in Nashville, Tennessee and the
Great Spaces Concert Series in Topeka, Kansas. We will also travel to
Memphis, Dallas-Fort Worth, Oklahoma City, and St. Louis - home of the

http://www.biddingforgood.com/TABC


Gateway Arch. Rounding out our summer travel we will host the International
Boys and Men's Choral Festival in Flagstaff, Phoenix, and Tucson. We can
hardly wait!

UPCOMING EVENTS

10/19 - Tucson Arizona Young Men's Ensemble begins
11/2 - Moonglow Musicale 6-8pm, Harlow Gardens Get tickets
12/16 - Holiday Concert 3pm and 7:30pm, Crowder Hall. Get tickets.
3/2/2024 - Classic Concert 7:30pm, Our Mother of Sorrows.
3/3/2024 - Classic Concert 3pm, Beautiful Savior Lutheran Church.
5/4/2024 - Pops Concert 3pm and 7:30pm, Catalina Foothills High School.

The Tucson Arizona Boys Chorus is conducting a Capital Campaign to
​Sustain Our Future. This campaign will help support the Boys Chorus for

many years to come. If you would like more information or to participate in
​the Campaign, please visit the campaign website at www.tabccampaign.org

    Follow us on Facebook and Instagram for the
most up to date events, news, and

information!
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